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The Licensing Authority
Cherwell District Council
Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

OX15 44 A

Notice of Application under Section 17 of the Licensing Act 2003
Maricksons Ltd t/a Dominos Pizza of 132 Buckingham Crescent, Bicester, OX26 4HB

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are writing to strongly object to the application for extension of the opening hours of Dominos
Pizza’s (132 Buckingham Crescent, Bicester) for the following reasons:-

The continuous noise from the extractor fan and the cooking smells are very pervasive — it is a relief
when they shut down at 11pm.

Noise in general - basically from antisocial behaviour which includes slamming of car doors, revving
engines and most annoyingly the wheel spinning and screeching of tyres of cars entering and leaving
the Crescent (by either customers or delivery drivers), we feel we are unable to say anything for fear
of retaliation — they know where we live.

We are also fearful that these extended hours will attract late night reveilers after the bars in town
are closed —is it really fair to have these people congregating outside residents houses in the early
hours when the town centre is shut?

Most of these things are happening now and because of this we do not go to bed much before 11pm
— this is a residential area and we believe that we should have some respite after 11pm so that we
can have undisturbed sleep at night. Surely this is a basic human right!

When considering this application please ask yourself if you would like your quality of life affected in
this way and maybe this point should be put to Maricksons Ltd too, if they need to open all hours
mayhbe they should re-locate into the proposed new town centre development. We were here
before Dominos so we beg you, please, please do not pollute our lives further!

ithfully,
oboak. <Gy

Yours f
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Natasha Barnes

Subject: FW: Extension of Opening Hours - Dominos Pizza Bicester
Attachments: Dominos - Buckingham Crescent.docx

From: Monica.Jeskowiak@bmwgroup.com [mailto:Monica.Jeskowiak@bmwgroup.com]
Sent: 24 February 2010 08:02

To: Licensing

Cc: alan@oxnet.co.uk

Subject: Extension of Opening Hours - Dominos Pizza Bicester

To Head of Corporate Services, The Licensing Authority.

Dear Sir/fMadam,

You should have already received a copy of the attached letter in the post but we wanted to make
sure that you have had this as we are very strongly against the proposed extension of opening
hours of Dominos Pizza at 132 Buckingham Crescent Bicester.

As stated in the main letter the continuous noise of the extractor fan and the cooking smells
continuing through the early hours will be an unbearable nuisance - it is already annoying but to go
past 11pm is most unreasonable.

We fear that this will attract the late night revellers, to have them congregating outside our homes
after they leave the bars in the town centre will be a public nuisance - they are already rowdy when
leaving the town so why transfer the nuisance to a residential area? Also, there are no public toilets
in this area and the last thing we need is people urinating behind the hedge in our gardens!

Also, the noise in general we already get — basically from antisocial behaviour, which includes
slamming of car doors, revving engines and the wheel spinning and screeching of car tyres when
customers/delivery drivers enter and leave the Crescent, again we really do not need this in the
early hours too.

All we are asking is to have an undisturbed night (a basic human right) — they are already open till
11pm and our quality of life is already affected, we believa it is extremely unfair to extend this
nuisance until 5am the time we have to get up and go to work, one of us has to travel to work and
the other is a postman.

Regards,
M Jeskowiak & A Steele

Monica Jeskowiak

Buyer (TO-M-1)

BMW Group - Purchasing (UK)

Oxford OX4 6NL

Phone: +44 (0) 1865 825901

Fax. +44 (0) 1865 826900

mailto: Monica.Jeskowiak@bmwagroup.com
Url: http://mww.bmwaroup.com/

This email was sent from an email account of BMW (UK) Manufacturing Limited. BMW (UK) Manufacturing Limited is a company registered in
England and Wales with company number 3950868; and has its offices at Ellesfield Avenue, Bracknell, Berkshire, RG12 8TA, registered in
England and Wales. The contents of this e-mail are confidential and may be privileged and subject to intemal monitoring. If you are not the
addressee indicated in this message, you may not copy, forward, disclose, deliver or otherwise use it or any part of it in any form whatsoever. You
should then kindly notify the sender by replying to this message and destroy it thereafter. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this
message that do not relate to the official business of any BMW Group Company shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by them.
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13" February 2010

Head of Corporate Services
The Licensing Authority
Cherwell District Council
Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

GX15 411

Notice of Application under Section 17 of the Licensing Act 2003
Maricksons Ltd t/a Dominos Pizza of 132 Buckingham Crescent, Bicester, 0X26 4HB

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are writing to strongly object to the application for extension of the opening hours of
Dominos Pizza’s (132 Buckingham Crescent, Bicester) for the following reasons:-

The continuous noise from the extractor fan and the cooking smells are very pervasive — it is
a relief when they shut down at 11pm.

Noise in general - basically from antisocial behaviour which includes slamming of car doors,
rewving engines and most annoyingly the wheel spinning and screeching of tyres of cars
entering and leaving the Crescent (by either customers or delivery drivers), we feel we are
unable to say anything for fear of retaliation — they know where we live.

We are also fearful that these extended hours will attract late night revellers after the bars in
town are closed — is it really fair to have these people congregating outside residents houses
in the early hours when the town centre is shut?

Most of these things are happening now and because of this we do not go to bed much
before 11pm — this is a residential area and we believe that we should have some respite
after 11pm so that we can have undisturbed sleep at night. Surely this is a basic human
right!

When considering this application please ask yourself if you would like your quality of life

affected in this way and maybe this point should be put to Maricksons Ltd too, if they need to
open all hours maybe they should re-locate into the proposed new town centre development.
We were here before Dominos so we beg you, please, please do not pollute our lives further!

Yours faithfully,

A Steele
M Jeskowiak



